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Description automatically generated] Dear Wilkerson ECC School Parents,

I am thrilled to introduce myself as the new ILAB SPED teacher at Wilkerson ECC School. It is with great excitement that I welcome your scholars to my class for the upcoming school year.

With a background in early childhood education, including a master's degree in the field, coupled with a bachelor's degree in criminal justice, I bring a unique perspective to the classroom. Having spent 17 years in Special Education and four years as a lead teacher, I am committed to providing a nurturing and stimulating learning environment for all students.

I am eager to embark on this journey with your children, fostering a love for learning and making education an exciting experience. With certifications in both early childhood and early childhood SPED, I am dedicated to meeting the individual needs of each scholar and helping them reach their full potential.

Together, we will make this school year a memorable and enriching one, filled with fun and engaging learning experiences. I look forward to partnering with you to support your child's growth and development throughout the year.

Please feel free to reach out to me with any questions, concerns, or insights you may have. I am here to collaborate with you and ensure the success of your scholars. Let's make this year a fantastic one!

Warm regards,

Mrs. Maurnice Baker-Williams 
ILAB SPED Teacher
Wilkerson ECC School
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